
How to use this directory 

The search for products and 
services in the oceanic in-
dustries can often be a time-
consuming and arduous task. 
However, this directory has been 
designed to allow the reader to 
identify potential suppliers — 
first in an alphabetical listing 
and profile of all the companies 
with product and/or service 
offered, together with address 
and contact person. Following 
that section are three appen-
dices which: (1) list the manu-
facturers of products and 
systems; (2) list the companies 
that offer services and consul-
tants; and (3) identify the com-
panies by category of product 
or service available. 

For more information 
Please feel free to contact the 
company itself or the Canadian 
trade commissioner at the near-
est Canadian embassy or consu-
late. You may also write to: 

Oceanic Industries — Products 
and Services 
USA Trade and Investment 
Development Bureau 
Department of External Affairs 
125 Sussex Drive 
Ottawa, Ontario 
Canada K1A 0G2 

or 
Automotive, Marine and Rail 
Branch 
Department of Regional 
Industrial Expansion 
235 Queen Street 
Ottawa, Ontario 
Canada K1A OH5 

Note 
This directory is designed to 
acquaint foreign buyers with 
Canadian exporters of oceanic 
industries' products and ser-
vices. It is not intended to be a 
definitive listing, although every 
effort has been made to include 
all Canadian exporters. The 
product and service information 
was provided by respondents to 
queries sent to all known ex-
porting Canadian ocean industry 
companies. 
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